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9th October 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

After half-term the children in Year Reception and Year 1 will be having a block of Forest School 
sessions. We use our own site in the Forestry Commission woods at High Stand. The sessions will each 
run for the whole afternoon and will be on the following dates: 
 

Wednesday 31st October 2018 
Wednesday 14th November 2018 
Wednesday 21st November 2018 
Wednesday 28th November 2018 
Wednesday 5th December 2018 
 

Your child will need warm and waterproof clothing including wellies, coats, hats and gloves. If your child 
has waterproof trousers they will be useful too, though we do have some in school for children to 
borrow. They will also need to bring their booster seat into school for each of the sessions. 
 

In order to run these sessions, we do need at least 3 parent helpers each afternoon to help transport 
the children to and from the woods and to ensure we have enough adults on site. If you are able to help 
(and would like to come and join the fun!) please return the attached slip, stating which dates you can 
help with. 
 

Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Helen Gill 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Forest School 
Please return the slip indicating any days that you can help. Thank you. 
 
Name: _______________________________   
      
       Wednesday 21st November 2018 …..   
Wednesday 31st October 2018 …..  Wednesday 28th November 2018 ….. 
Wednesday 14th November 2018 …..  Wednesday 5th December 2018  ….. 
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